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Whilst	option	3	is	my	preference	in	all	options	the	high	density	area	in	the	Darling/Como	Ward	is
severely	under	represented.	with	the	development	occurring	in	this	area	this	under	representation
will	only	get	worse

This	high	density	area's	importance	and	alignment	of	needs	is	important	to	Stonnington's	future.

Equal	representation	while	keeping	communities	together	should	be	the	first	priority.	option	3
attempts	to	do	this	by	focusing	the	wards	on	geographic	and	commercial	shopping	streets	rather
than	splitting	across	the	streets


